STEPHANIE RAWLINGS-BLAKE FREDERICK H. BEALEFELD, 11l
Mayor Police Commissioner

September 22, 2011

TO: The Honorable President and Members
of the Baltimore City Council
Room 400 City Hall
Attn. Karen Randle

VA
FROM: James H. Green, Deputy Chief Legal Counsel
Baltimore Police Department

RE: City Council Bill 11-0698-Residential Permit Parking-Pimlico Race Track

The Baltimore Police Department (BPD) has reviewed City Council Bill
11-0698-Residential Permit Parking-Pimlico Race Track. The bill proposes to
modify the boundaries of the residential permit parking for the Pimlico Race
Track Area.

The BPD has only enforcement responsibilities in this area and shares
these responsibilities with the Parking Authority of Baltimore City. Itis
recognized that there are limited parking options within certain neighborhoods
and that modifying the boundaries for residential parking permits would allow
residents additional parking within their communities. Thank you for the
opportunity to comment on this legislation.

o8 Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Legislative Liaison
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